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Dear REQG: Sam is sending this to you, as I missed the April newsletter deadine.  My little cock-a-poo dog, Jun-
ior, badly injured his eye in a rat trap my husband left in the garage.  Unfortunately, the eye went bad and we 
had to have the eye removed on March 10th.  He is doing okay, mostly back to his sweet self, stealing my shoes 
again for a treat to “leave it”.  So you understand my excuse!  We are now at a new “normal” – don’t like it, 
though! 

 The Fat Quarter theme for April is medium-sized florals to celebrate the arrival of bedding plants at our local 
nurseries.  Don’t we hope we can cache enough water to keep them alive?  The theme for May is Red (any print, 
floral, solid, geometric, etc.).  June will gather Batiks. 

 Although our participation is consistently low, I think the Fat Quarter drawings are fun and always make the 
winner happy.  If any of you have new ideas, please let me know. 

  

        Sorry for being late................Judy DeGraff   
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